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9 January 2018 
Guy Barnett, Liberal Member for Lyons 

2018 Deloraine Street Car Show 

Last week I was pleased to provide a $2000 grant to the Deloraine Street Car Show to help 

support and promote this fantastic event. 

This year’s event will be held on 18 February, and will be sure to be another enjoyable day of 

fun, entertainment, and of course admiring classic automobiles. 

The 2018 Deloraine Street Car Show will be the 3rd annual event, and is the only street-based 

car show in Tasmania. As such, the main street of Deloraine will be closed for cars to be 

displayed and provide a safer environment to revellers. 

Hosted by the Van Diemans Street Rod Club, over 500 pre-1988 vehicles are expected to be 

on display, giving motoring enthusiasts plenty of classic automobiles to appreciate. 

These special interest vehicles are an historic link to our motoring past, and can be appreciated 

as works of art, with many painstaking hours put into restoring and preserving these cars. 

And, with four live bands, a DJ, kids entertainment and local shops open for business, there will 

be plenty of attractions for everyone to enjoy. 

For further information visit: www.facebook.com/Delorainecarshow/  

 

Contact: James Billing 

Phone: 0438 399 989 

http://www.facebook.com/Delorainecarshow/

